
 

The Mannkal Foundation is seeking applications from current 

university students to attend a week long conference in the US. The 

Cato Institute is holding their annual “Cato University” conference.  

 

Cato University is the Cato Institute's premier educational event of 

the year. This annual program brings together outstanding faculty and 

participants from across the country and, often, from around the 

globe – all sharing a commitment to liberty and learning. 

  

Would you like to meet like-minded people from all over? Have a 

spectacular vacation while sharing ideas on liberty, free markets, 

economics, history, philosophy, individual rights, the dangers of a 

sprawling and intruding government – among other subjects? If so, 

Cato University is definitely for you. 

 

To read more about this conference go to  

http://www.cato.org/cato-university/ 

 

The seminar will be held in Annapolis, Maryland from the 24th to the 

29th of July 2011. 

 

To apply for this fantastic opportunity please send your resume and a 

200 word statement outlining why you want to attend Cato 

University, to emma@mannkal.org.  

 

Applications close 4th March, 2011. 


